Dear Parents,

    Welcome to Island City Academy! My name is Trish Wolfe and I will be your child’s Kindergarten teacher this year along with Becky Lamson our all day para-professional. I live in Eaton Rapids and have two children that attended ICA. Afterwards, they transitioned successfully to the Eaton Rapids High School.

      I received my undergraduate degree from California State University and post- graduate work from MaryGrove University in Detroit. My teaching career began in Castaic, California where I taught a bilingual Spanish second grade class for four years. As my husband’s job required us to move out of state, I gained more experience teaching a fourth grade class in Lakeworth, Florida. Now permanently located here in Eaton Rapids, I was fortunate enough to be hired by Island City Academy. I have taught the K-9 Art History program and a First/Second grade split class. When the Kindergarten position became available, I quickly accepted it in the 1999/2000 school year. Now here I am looking forward to another productive year working with you and your child.

      I have been teaching since 1990 and I have had the opportunity to witness the various needs of all ages of children. From school to school and age to age, student’s needs vary; but one thing remains constant, the children need stability and consistency in their daily lives. As a teacher, I consider myself a very dependable and consistent person who takes my job very seriously. We all live in a hectic world these days and many parents are both in the work force. As you drop your child off to me each morning, I want you to feel confident and at ease that they are in good hands. My mission is to lead them through a safe, caring, productive and creative day of learning. I will teach them right from wrong, to share and to respect each other’s feelings.

     My academic goals are to concentrate on Island City’s seven content areas thus providing a well-rounded education. I also hope that every child will be reading by June. I intend to treat your child, as I would want my two children to be treated.

      I will be writing a weekly newsletter, which will come home every Friday in your child’s homework folder. This folder also serves as a great tool for getting personal notes to each other. I encourage parent/teacher communication, so please feel free to call me whenever the need arises. Working as a team- parent, teacher and child – we can make this a truly successful year. I look forward to your support as we begin your child’s first year of his academic journey.

     Please call the school at 663-0111 should you have any questions or concerns.

                                                                                     Sincerely,

